Hope in the Aftermath of Roe v Wade
To all of you who have found yourselves with such worried emotions after the Roe v Wade reversal in June.  You are obviously scared about the Supreme Court‘s decision.  Every single one of you has your own story to share and you all should be heard.  Whether you are faced with an unplanned pregnancy or you love someone who is, my hope is that you will feel the support you really need right now.  Support for each and every one of you.

To every young girl, woman, mother, father, brother, sister, aunt, uncle, cousin, grandparent, friend, boyfriend, or girlfriend, you should know that this is a safe place for each of you to share your story and feelings.  Even when you think no one else will understand.  You are Not Alone!!!  Support for you has already begun by reading this.  You can speak to any of our priests, or support staff.  Support services can be offered to you.  If you are curious about adoption and want to understand how it works, I am available to share with you my experience as an adoptive parent and now a biological grandparent for our daughter’s child who she placed in a loving adoptive home.  However, no one will ever tell you, “what you have to do”.
At a time when there are so many worries and questions, this is a Safe Place where your story and voice are heard and valued.
We will do our best to help you in whatever way we can.  This is your journey, but this is not a path you have to walk alone.
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